Supersede Request Letter

Date: 2012.06.04

To whom it may concern:

Since there is a bit typo in the FCC Part 15.407 test report of applicant address,
therefore we are going go modify address from NO.6, BAU CHIANG ROAD,
HSIN-TIEN, TAIPEI HSIEN, NEW TAIPEI CITY, TWN. to No.6, Bao Chiang Road,
Hsin-Tien Dist., New Taipei City 231, Taiwan., others are no modified.

FCC ID: JCK28TOHWS1001

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to
contact us. Thank you!

Sincerely,
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Technical Manager M

Tel: +86-3-318-3232 ext.1608
e-mail: gary.chang@tw.bureauveritas.com



